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 Wednesday 20th March, 2019 

 

 

 To the Parents / Carers of  

 Children in Year 5 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents / carers, 

 

Our Year 5 children will be taking part in the cycling proficiency course known as “Bikeability” in 

June.  It might be helpful (as some of the children say they cannot ride a two-wheeler bike yet), to 

attend Tameside Cycle Circuit, Richmond Street, Ashton-under-Lyne OL7 9HG, who offer the 

following, which would help give confidence to your child in preparation of Bikeability in June. 

 

  

Mondays 5.00 – 7.00 pm With a member of British Cycling 

Thursdays 5.00 – 7.00 pm Open session with members of Active Tameside 

Saturdays 1.00 – 3.00 pm Open session with members of Active Tameside 

Children have to be accompanied by 

an adult 

You can take your own bike/helmet or use the 

ones provided 

£3.00 per child   £4.00 per adult (if 

taking part) 

 

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 C Martin 

 Mr C Martin 

 Tameside Active 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 


